
Dear Sir/Madam,

I object to Enfield Council's  proposal to replace St Anne's Catholic School with high rise 
flats. Enfield cannot afford to lose a school and and all the school places that it 
accomodates . Also it will be detrimental to the environment  ecologically , by losing 
another green space and hedges that provide a habitat for many birds and insects . 
It will be an eyesore on the edge of our beautiful , historical town, and will also cause 
traffic flow problems in Lincoln Road and Chalkwell Park Avenue.

I do not understand why the high rise flats at Ponders End were demolished , when they 
could have been refurbished .

There are plenty of brownfield sites in Enfield that can be used for housing , instead of 
removing essential buildings and green spaces.

Please reconsider your proposal , and  preserve Enfield's historical buildings, green spaces, 
schools and environment , for the wellbeing of all the residents , visitors and  wildlife . 

Yours sincerely,

2737




